3/17/22, 1:05 PM Grand Ledge Area Blood Drive: April 15,2022

Annual District Blood Drive

The Grand Ledge Area District Library will be hosting its annual Blood For Reading blood drive on April 15. Registration will be available next week
on the GLADL website.

Requirements

Those wishing to participate in the blood drive must meet the following requirements:
1. Registered by no later than April 5, 2022.

2. At least 18 years of age or accompanied by a parent.

3. Have received a negative Covid-19 PCR Test within the week prior.

Message from the Mayor

Mayor Sowle is encouraging all able members of the community to participate, this week stating: "The annual blood drive is a great way to give back
to the local community and help those around you. In these harsh times especially, your donation would be greatly appreciated."
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